SEW ON & SEW FORTH



CRAZY QUILTERS GUILD NEWSLETTER - June 2023



Next Meeting: Wednesday June 14th

Remember our guild will be meeting in clubhouse 7



Hello everyone, time is flying fast for me! It is already June and we start going down to the end of the year! Lots of nice demos for this coming meeting, hope you all are healthy. I will see you at the meeting.

If you have any questions or even complains, do not hesitate to contact me.

Ximena

PROGRAMS - David Cavanaugh

Technique Roundtable

Technique demonstrations are hosted at several tables.

Members rotate to each table to see all of the demonstrations.



June Birthdays	
Johanna Christensen 5	Pat Telles 6
Ying rui Yang 8	Sue Prince 9
Edie Baker 14	Rose Chamberlin 18
Ilona Gidley 18	Lois Schoenthal 18
Bonnie Damron 20	Barbara Mescon 20
Helen Jenys 21	

PHILANTHROPY - Donna Karbach

A very sincere Thank YOU

from Diane Clark Secretary of Auxillary American Legion Post #257

5-27-23 and down and food. or Friends, Bonnie (wife) Fold husband see husband was taking a map evoily alt believe beggare sinch sid vie alt benieves Deas in his "BEANTIFUL day after De Unoican NEW GUILT"! She said Legions dinner porty de loved it and she It was from a WIT veteran's wives. The started out proising of Danking me for the Tribute . I She qualitate friendship

Patriotic Quilts Presentation to World War II Veterans

On May 25th, Betty Khzouz, new member Karen Henriksen, and I presented 11 patriotic quilts on behalf of the Crazy Quilters to World War II veterans at the American Legion Post 253 dinner meeting on May 25.

I had been trying to find a way to get quilts to Laguna Woods Village veterans through the American Legion for a couple of years. So, when I read in the Globe that the American Legion was inviting all World War II veterans to be their guests at their meeting, I immediately contacted their secretary, Diane Clark, and suggested this would be the perfect occasion to present patriotic quilts. And this time she agreed!

At first, only 4 WWII veterans had accepted the invitation and we had 6 patriotic quilts in the completed bin. I asked Diane to keep us posted on how many WWII veterans would be at the meeting so they all would be sure to receive a quilt. And our quilters got to work making more quilts. In the few weeks between our initial contact and the meeting, an additional 7 WWII veterans had RSVP'd! But our guild members, particularly Betty, Karen, and Ruth Naomi Buck, rose to the challenge and we ended up with enough for all 11 veterans and a couple extra to boot! It was a very rewarding experience for us and for the veterans, as you can see from the pictures. The only female was an Army Veteran who was 102 years old and was Betty's friend!

The Guild was mentioned in the GLOBE article about the event. **Visit the Crazy Quilters website for a whole lot more pictures.**





I would like to suggest that we make quilts for the American Legion to honor Korean War Veterans next year. Who's in favor? In case you didn't know, we regularly donate patriotic quilts for veterans at the VA Hospital in Long Beach and rehabilitation facilities in Orange County.

Upcoming Events



QUILT FESTIVAL LONG BEACH

JULY 6th - 8th Long Beach Convention and Entertainment Center 300 E. Ocean Blvd. Long Beach, California 90802

Flea Market of the Mist

Bargains on notions, books, fabric and other quilty goods!

July 11, 2023 6:30-8:30 pm

Free Admission!



SRCAR Event Center 26529 Jefferson Ave. Murrieta, CA 92562



May Meeting Pictures - To see more go to Slide Shows, on the website













Crazy Quilters Guild Website (crazyquiltersquild.org):

Look at our guild website for information about guild meetings, our membership roster, and other pertinent quilt information. If you have pictures or information for the website please send them to me. LindaNelson@comcast.net

Haven't ever signed into the website? Just click the Sign In button (in the heading) and follow the instructions to get a user code and password.